
 
May 17, 2009 

7:00PM 
Lyme Center Academy 

 
 

 
There was no new information concerning the beach & ball field project and the baseball 
softball season has not ended. This meeting was canceled. The Cancellation was posted 
on the Town boards.  
 
 
The next meeting will be their regular scheduled meeting of June 22, 2009 @ 6:00PM in 
the LCAB.  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
Dina Cutting 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


